

South Carolina Farm Bureau Federation PO Box 754 ● Columbia, SC ● 29202.0754 803.796.6700 ● Fax 803.936.4496 www.scfb.org

October 13, 2022

The Honorable Lee Hewitt P.O. Box 928 Murrells Inlet, SC 29576

RE: 2022 Legislator of the Year Award

Dear Representative Hewitt,

South Carolina Farm Bureau is pleased to announce you have been selected to receive one of our annual "Legislator of the Year" awards! We began this program to recognize the efforts of those who went above and beyond in their commitment to agriculture during the most recent legislative session. We present two "Legislator of the Year" awards to one member of the House of Representatives and one member of the Senate at our Federation's Annual Meeting in Myrtle Beach every December. These awards are presented to individuals who exemplify the insight and effort to support South Carolina's farmers and the vast business of agriculture. We hope in some small way this lets you know that we recognize the sacrifices put forward as a public servant to help agriculture survive and thrive in our state.

The award will be presented on Thursday night, **December 1st, at our Welcome Dinner at 6:30 p.m. in the Atlantic Ballroom at the Marriott Grand Dunes, Myrtle Beach.**We hope that you will be able to join us at the Welcome Dinner and a reception to follow at 8:00 p.m. Thursday evening. Please contact Samantha Nichols at (803) 936-4215, or email <a href="mailto:snichols@scfb.org">snichols@scfb.org</a>, and let her know if you'll be able to join us. We will be glad to make a reservation for you at the Marriott Grand Dunes.

Again, thank you for your service and congratulations! We hope to see you in December!

Sincerely,

Harry Ott, President

South Carolina Farm Bureau Federation

HO/sn